
Listening to your feedback 

  

Would you like to have a 

role in shaping mental 

health service delivery in 

Kensington and Chelsea? 

If yes, please attend our involvement open 

session for service users and carers! 

When? Friday 12th July  (2pm – 4pm) 

Where? The Old Chapel at St Charles Centre for Health and Wellbeing 

Transport: Ladbroke Grove or Kensal Green tube station. Buses: 7,316, and 70. 

We are looking to recruit more service users and carers who can represent the 
diverse communities we serve as part of our Senior Management Team, and 

grow our local register of people interested in involvement and improving adult 
and older adult mental health services in Kensington & Chelsea, and 

Westminster (KCW).   

If you have used mental health services in KCW the past two years, or cared for 

someone who has, come and join us on the 12th July for an informal open 

session to find out more.   

There will be tea and cakes and an opportunity to speak to other 

representatives and members of the senior team about our services and the 

role of our reps.  

We hope to see you there! 

If you require an interpreter or have an additional need to aid your attendance, please let us know. 

Queries: Please email cnwl.kandclivedexperience@nhs.net If you cannot attend, but are interested in 

participating in other events or activities, please contact the Involvement Team 

involvement.cnwl@nhs.net 
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